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6th February 2023 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Revision Sessions 
 
 At The Bourne Academy we are committed to ensuring that all our students achieve the best 
possible grades. To support this, we will be running a programme of weekend and holiday 
revision sessions between now and the exams. We have attached a copy so that it is easily 
available for you and your son/daughter. 
 
Naturally, the most important determinant of success will be the commitment of your child 
to work really hard over the next five months.  We will be encouraging students to strive for 
the outcomes they are capable of achieving and I am sure you will be doing the same. Analysis 
of our data from previous years has shown that the students who attend weekend and holiday 
sessions performed better in their examinations. We would appreciate your support in 
ensuring that your child attends all of the relevant sessions.  
 
 
Thank you in anticipation of your support during the coming months. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Mrs T Deane 
Assistant Principal 
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